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Good Evening, 

The Policy Subcommittee of the Concord Public Schools and Concord-Carlisle Regional School District 
invites you to their next meeting where development of the religious holiday accommodation policy will 
continue.   

Tuesday, December 5, 2017 

6 p.m.  

Ripley Administrative Building 

Please RSVP to Superintendent Laurie Hunter at lhunter@concordps.org if you plan to attend. 

Thank you for your participation! 

This e-mail has been sent to you by CONCORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS & CONCORD-CARLISLE RSD. To maximize their 
communication with you, you may be receiving this e-mail in addition to a phone call with the same message. If you no 
longer wish to receive email notifications from CONCORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS & CONCORD-CARLISLE RSD, please click 
here to unsubscribe. 

	


